
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 
Interim Pastor: Lloyd Ashworth 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob Kidd,  

Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 13th November 20th November 

Door Greeters Lesley & Ako Faumuina Pat Sharman  
& Myra Dormer 

Notices Cherith Telford John Blight 

Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Mon 11-1pm. Contact Janet Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are taking donations of good quality 
second hand Summer clothing, linen & household items only. Open Tuesday’s 
10am—2pm. Contact Elesha Thomas for more information. 
Children’s Ministry: Sunday mornings during the service. For more information 
Contact Charlene Pehi 021 0233 7644. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. 
Son-Shine Club: Thursdays 3.15 -5pm. Contact  Ella Kaihau 027 390 0448.  
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service.                 
Contact Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in Massey.      
Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Young Adults Group: Every 2nd Tuesday, 7-9pm in the Cafe . Contact Matt Osborne. 
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & cake. 
Contact Rosanne Martin 022 128 4890.  
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that 
helps us keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and 
their friends.Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540  
Moneymates: Tuesday or Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                  
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz This Week’s Services 

10 am - Matthew Osborne - ‘A Godly Life’ 
Communion & AGM 

 
6 pm - Ranui Spring Worship Evening 

 
 

Next Week’s Service 
10 am - Lloyd Ashworth - Ten Timeless Verses #2 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 6th November 2022 



 

Matthew Osborne 
31 Get rid of all bitterness, rage and anger, brawling and slander, 

along with every form of malice. 32 Be kind and compassionate to one another,  
forgiving each other, just as in Christ God forgave you. 

Ephesians 4:31-32 
 

In a World that is becoming increasingly divided, it can be easy to get caught up in the way 
people treat each other. Our social climate operates on its own set of rules, where evil 
thoughts and words are permissible, and where it's deemed justified. But, as believers, we 
are called not to partake in such actions, but are instead called to a ministry of love and     
forgiveness. This is done by setting our eyes firmly on Christ and the promises he has made 
for us. 1 John 4:19 "We love because he first loved us. As Christ's ambassadors in the World, 
we are tasked to show the glory of God in our own lives and be a witness to an unbelieving 
World.  

Charlene Pehi will be welcomed into             
membership today! 

Heather Rowe has been visited for                
Membership—first notice. 

Coming Up 

SONSHINE KIDS CLUB: 
The after-school program happens on Thursdays during the term from 3 - 5 pm. To keep this 
club going we need to have 3-5 dedicated helpers join the team. This is a fun ministry to be 
part of &  if you'd like to know more please speak with Ella Kaihau 027 390 0448.  

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS: 
We are collecting donations for this year’s Christmas Hampers. Donations can be made to    
Barbara Kidd directly or in the Offering, labelled “Christmas Hampers”. This year we hope to 
bless another 50 families in our community.  


